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* Me Too: The General Committee has not seen the official
Tentative Agreement signed by the BLE. The tentative
agreement has not been ratified. This Organization will
continue to remain silent on any other unions negotiations
and outstanding contract issues. We will not say anything to
encourage or discourage any other union and/or their
members opinions on what they should or should not do,
regarding their tentative agreement. This committee as
always will address all issues at the appropriate time.

* Compensation: Any member that signed up during the 2-day
strike and has payroll issues, please go to our website at
utulocal60.com and submit under payroll issues.

* Discipline: Members who did not sign up during the 2-day
strike will not be assessed discipline for violating the
attendance policy.

* De-escalation Training: The Trainers are completing the
final stages of the Train the Trainers portion of the new
training. Members will begin being trained by members of
our union.

* Remittance: Members that do not have cash to remit, must
continue to remit no cash on a daily basis. The MVD can still
be used to remit “NO CASH”. Members must remit every
day. If a member cannot remit than the proper notation
needs to be made.

* Uniform Policy: The Trainmen’s hat is part of the uniform.



Members hats must be worn while performing their duties,
unless a member fall under the exception portion of the

policy. (Double Decker’s, Reasonable Accommodation). * Flag
Assignments: Members, please protect all flag assignments.
We worked extremely diligent to secure flag work on Amtrak
territory. These jobs are compensated well, and improves
other members seniority. Please work accordingly and
PROTECT THE WORK.



